
BLESSIE MAY P. TABAR

Initial Authorization Specialist

June 30, 2023

HR Management

iPloy Staffing Solutions

9th floor, Ayala Center Cebu Tower, Cebu Business Park, Cebu City.

Good Day!

Please accept this letter as a formal notification of my intention to resign from my position as an
Initial Authorization Specialist - CSR at iPloy Staffing Solutions, effective immediately. While I have
enjoyed working here and I am grateful for the opportunities this job has provided me, I have
received an offer for a better opportunity that I simply cannot pass up.

Please know that this decision is not an easy one to make, as I have great respect to the company
and the rest of the team at iPloy. However, after careful consideration and weighing my options, I
have decided that it is in my best interest to pursue this new opportunity.

Best of luck as your company expands and develops. Kindly note that I am more than ready to
support you if you require assistance with the shift.

Sincerely,


